


From: Tim Peeters  
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 11:46 AM
To: Wayne Ward <Wayne.Ward@brock.ca>
Subject: Re: Follow up to Sunderland Arena User Groups meetings
 
Sorry i missed the meeting. What is the followup
 
On Mon, Apr 1, 2024, 11:37 a.m. Wayne Ward <Wayne.Ward@brock.ca> wrote:

Good morning,
 
I am just following up with your group as we have not yet received a response on the
Sunderland Arena project.
 
Please forward any comments from these meetings to me by end of this week.
 
Regards,
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Wayne Ward, CMM III, FSP, FPP, CEMC (Alt.)
Manager Parks, Recreation, Facilities & IT
The Corporation of the Township of Brock
1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10
Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0
Tel: 705-432-2355, Ext. 245 | Toll-Free: 1-866-223-7668 | Fax: 705-
432-3487
wayne.ward@brock.ca | townshipofbrock.ca | choosebrock.ca |
letstalkbrock.ca
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The Township of Brock has adopted a telecommuting policy, as such, you may receive emails outside of regular
business hours. Please do not feel obligated to reply right away if you have received this message outside of your
normal business hours.

This electronic message and all contents contain information from which may be privileged, confidential or otherwise
protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the
intended recipient, any disclosure, copy, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have
received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy the original message and
all copies.

 




